
2025 ROBERT LEMPA MEMORIAL SCIENCE SCHOLARSHIP 

This year, the Robert Lempa Memorial Science Scholarship plans to award one (1) 
$3,000 scholarship to a Manasquan High School senior who has been accepted into a 
college or university for the fall of 2025 and plans to major in a science related program.  
Students must have a strong academic record, be well rounded and have participated in 
sports and/or different types of extracurricular activities. 

Students must provide a transcript, resume and cover letter which details their interest 
in science and their college plans. 

All applications must be submitted to the Guidance Office no later than Friday, 
May 2, 2025. 


